
King’s Oak Primary School - Reception 2023-2024
Teaching Assistants: Ms Brookes, Ms Mia, Mrs Nadia

As readers and writers we will 

Become confident to read words and sentences using our phonic knowledge

Use our imagination to create our own narrative 

Recall and retrieve information from books that we read

Practise our letter formation through our busy jobs and daily challenges As mathematicians we will
 
Demonstrate a deep understanding of numbers to 10 and an understanding of 
their composition

Recall number bonds confidently to 5 and we will begin to recall number bonds 
to 10

Count beyond 20 in the correct order

Recognise 2D and 3D shapes and rotate and manipulate to develop our spatial 
awareness

Compare numbers, length, weight and capacity using vocabulary such as more 
than, less than, equals, and fewer

Teachers: Ms Brown and Mrs Katoon 

As athletes we will

Hold a pencil using the tripod grip to help us to draw and write accurately

Use a range of tools in different contexts such as cooking and model making

Refine our movement skills to develop strength, balance and coordination

Move effectively around obstacles to ensure our safety and others

Continuous provision:

Water play Book corner

Sand play Role play

Messy play Mud Kitchen

Small world Construction

As advocates for well being we will 

Be able to recognise how we are feeling and begin to regulate our behaviour

Have the confidence to try new activities

Demonstrate perseverance and resilience when we find something challenging

Recognise our own needs as well as the needs of others

As communicators we will

Listen and respond appropriately with relevant questions and comments

Engage in back and forth dialogue with others 

Learn new vocabulary and use it appropriately in conversations

Use relevant language to share our ideas and feelings in our learning environment

Participate in conversation to help us build relationships with our peers 

Every Week
Library: Tuesday; PE: Thursday

Reading
Please look at Tapestry to check our ‘Story of the Week’ and read phonics reading book with your 
child each day.


